Coconut oil saves Kramer big bucks


  The use of coconut oil for vehicles, heavy equipment and ships in the Marrshall Islands is featured in a story in the current (November) issue of Pacific Magazine.


PII owner Jerry Kramer talks about how his company has shifted from conventional diesel to coconut oil, saving nearly 50 percent in cost and giving a boost to the local coconut oil industry.


In the same issue, there’s also a feature on a Vanuatu company that is using a revolutionary oil-extracting machine to both dramatically step up and improve the quality of coconut oil production.

  The stories are also on line at www. pacificmagazine.net.
